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Dear Joanne
 
Thank you for your email…
 
Please find attached confirmation of payment: -
 

Ref: 20/02969/HOU – Discharge of Planning Conditions.
 
As you are aware, Listed Building Consent was granted for the erection of a single storey rear extension to the
kitchen and replacement of a first floor window.
 
Condition 1 – We confirm that our client intends to commence works within 3 years of the approval date.
Condition 2 – We confirm that the works will be carried out in accordance with the drawings listed in the
recent approval ref: 20/02969/HOU.
Condition 3 – We confirm that the materials used in the construction of the external surfaces of the
development hereby permitted shall be as described in the application form and as annotated on the
approved plans.
Condition 4 – The architect will submit large scale details of windows, doors and roof-lights, in due course.
Condition 5 – We have matched the existing bricks to a LBC Regency brick (as per the link below and photos
attached) in a standard stretcher bond with sand and cement mortar.
 
www.forterra.co.uk/product/regency-london-brick/
 
I look forward to your reply at your earliest convenience.
 
Regards,
 
 
David Holden
Managing Director
Penny Black Construction Ltd

 

 
www.pennyblackconstruction.com
 
 
Hart District Council has updated its privacy policy, find out more about how we take care
of your information.
 
Please consider completing our short Customer Feedback Form so that we know how we
handled your query and can continue to improve the service that we provide.




